
Cemetery Report 

At present all burials have been completed with no problems arising. 

All grass cutting is well in progress and the cemetery is looking very nice, with some 

compliments on local Facebook saying how nice it is looking. 

Regular headstone checks are taking place every month to ensure health and safety 

is adhered too.  

Weather permitting fence treatment will continue and the gates are to be refurbished 

now that they have been repaired. 

 


